

Registered Charity In UK· 1041548 First Floor, 30 Merrick Road Southall Middx UB2 4AU United Kingdom

Mr. Bim Sandhu

The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
1st Floor Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing
London W5 5SA

May 26th, 2021

Dear Mr. B Sandhu,

Greetings from The Kalgidhar Trust UK. With deep gratitude and humility, we THANK YOU and acknowledge your most valuable and generous contribution of £10,000.00 (Ten Thousand Pounds) received on 25th May 2021 towards Covid Relief Appeal.

With the strong belief in the principle of 'Sarbat da Bhala', i.e., 'Welfare of All', our team always strives to support the needy in any manner possible. We all know that in the current crisis of Covid-19, each breath is precious.

With your support, the Oxygen Concentrators and medical kits purchased are helping us to save lives in Akal Charitable Hospital (single medical facility within a radius of 60 km) in the distant rural hilly area of Sirmaur District and rural areas of Ambala, Zirakpur, Cheema Sahib and Gomti (Uttar Pradesh).

Your contribution has made a great difference. It is really heartening to see your charitable foundation coming forward to help the ones in need. We would like to extend thanks to every member of "The Sandhu Charitable Foundation" extending their helping hands to many more and save the lives of many needy villagers.

Let's join hands in this noble cause and inspire many others to save as many lives as possible. We shall keep you updated with the activities of The Kalgidhar Trust / Society - Baru Sahib. May Almighty bless you and the family in all your endeavors. Our prayers are for you.

Please visit our website <u>www.barusahib.org</u> to learn more about our charitable activities or alternatively call **Lakhwinder Singh on +44 7702557495**.

Yours Sincerely,

Cakhuder Sinsh

Lakhwinder Singh - (Sewadar Baru Sahib)